
AT&T Proprietary (Internal Use Only) 

 
 

 

Attention: Drivers of Company-owned or leased Ford Fusion hybrid vehicles 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY ALERT – DO NOT DISREGARD 
 

Employee Safety is always our top priority and it’s important that we follow processes 

and procedures to keep employees safe.  We inspected our entire Ford Fusion hybrid 

fleet several months ago and each passed inspection or was repaired as needed.   

 

However, we have had reports of issues with the car battery malfunctioning under 

some unlikely scenarios.  If you detect a “rotten egg” (sulfurous) smell in or around 

your Ford Fusion hybrid vehicle, even if it is temporary, immediately take the following 

actions: 

 

• Open the windows for ventilation 

• Identify a safe place to pull over as soon as possible and exit the vehicle 

• Move away from the vehicle to mitigate exposure 

• Contact your supervisor to report the situation 

• Call 1-855-ATT-ROAD (1-855-288-7623) for emergency assistance 

 

Also, if your vehicle sustains any unusual impact such as hitting a large pothole or 

driving over road debris, or if you are in any kind of collision, this could impact the 

battery.  If this happens, immediately make a report through the MyFleet application 

and schedule an immediate inspection of the vehicle. 

 

 
      For questions or concerns, contact the Fleet Operations Mailbox: G26576@att.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


